
From: dana chirila
To: Karen Edwards; Rick Taintor
Subject: CDA Mill Plaza Application
Date: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 1:21:18 PM

Dear Planning Board Members, 

First, let me thank you for the work you do for our town.

Second, I recently read the letter Malcom Sanberg sent you on June 14 2021, and I
am writing to add my voice to his. I completely agree with his letter, and I think it is
time to simply say "NO" and deny the CDA application.

Sincerely, 
Ileana Chirila
6 Ellison Lane, Durham
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